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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№81 – 2024 
 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

REMOVAL OF THE WOODSIDE FERRY 
LANDING STAGE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Woodside Ferry Landing Stage has been 

removed. Accordingly, the aids to navigation that were on the structure have been 

discontinued, and mariners should update their records and publications. 

The final decommissioning phase involves removing the stage’s anchors and chains, 

the ends of which have been marked by unlit Polyform floats. Mariners must remain 

clear of this area while the floats are in situ. 
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